

## Permitting and Inspections <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

## **Application #201701785**

Ben Benedict <a href="mailto:hhbarchitect@aol.com">hhbarchitect@aol.com</a> To: permitting@portlandmaine.gov

Wed, Nov 29, 2017 at 4:17 PM

Dear Patient Building Department Representative,

Due to unanticipated circumstances my clients, Daniel and Susan Robbins, have asked me to withdraw the building permit application for Apartment 7H at 45 Eastern Promenade, Application # 201701785.

Please let me know if this is possible and if there is any potential refund of fees paid. I sincerely apologize for the inconvenience.

Thank you,

Ben

Ben Benedict H.H. Benedict, Architect 217 Sugar House Road Shaftsbury, VT 05262 802 375-1030 HHBarchitect@aol.com